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Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

From the Pastor’s Desk 
 

     Common to today’s readings is an admission that we are sinful, unworthy, unclean people.  
Isaiah calls himself “a man of unclean lips.” Peter says, “Depart from me, Lord, for I am a sinful 
man.” Paul identifies himself as “the least of the apostles, not fit to be called an apostle.” Also 
common to our readings is the power of God’s mercy. Touching Isaiah’s mouth, the angel says, 
“Your wickedness is removed, your sin is purged.” Isaiah is freed to proclaim God’s presence, 
responding to God’s call. Jesus tells Simon, “Do not be afraid; from now you will be catching” 
people. Paul proclaims, “By the grace of God I am what I am, and his grace to me has not been 
ineffective.” 
 

      We respond to the invitation to Communion, “Lord, I am not worthy that you should enter 
under my roof.” We proclaim our sinfulness. “Only say the word and my soul shall be healed.”  
We proclaim our trust in God’s mercy. This coming Wednesday we begin Lent, a springtime 
retreat to renew the life of Christ we promised to live at Baptism. We name our sinfulness. We 
invite God’s healing touch. We talk with sisters and brothers preparing for Baptism, 
Confirmation, and Eucharist at the Easter Vigil. We witness that God can take away whatever is 
sinful and defective in our lives in order to bring out what is upright, strong and good. 
 

      These last days of Ordinary Time, name your sinfulness like Isaiah, Peter, and Paul. Thank 
God for marvelous, merciful love as they did, too.  Hear God’s invitation: “Whom shall I send?”  
Respond like Isaiah, “Here I am, send me.” Fish for people, casting wide your net as Christ casts 
wide the net of God’s mercy.   
 

      Merciful God, thank you for your generous mercy. Help me proclaim your merciful love to 
those I meet. 
 

 Name the ways in which you have felt unworthy, unfit to be called a faithful follower of 
Jesus Christ. 

 How has God brought out what is upright, strong, and good in you? 
 
                    Shalom!  Fr. Pat    

 

    Excerpted with permission from Living the Word (www.wlp.jspaluch.com) 

http://www.stgeorgercchurch.org/
mailto:stgeorge.wf@gmail.com
http://www.wlp.jspaluch.com/


MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK 

Saturday, February 6 5 pm Souls to be Remembered from All Souls Day 
Sunday, February 7 8:30 am Marie Baker, by Mary Ann Pietrzak 
Sunday, February 7 11 am Souls to be Remembered from All Souls Day 
Monday, February 8 8 am Souls to be remembered from All Souls’ Day 
Tuesday, February 9 8 am Souls to be remembered from All Souls’ Day 
Wednesday, February 10 8 am 

7 pm 
Ash Wednesday Mass & 
Distribution of Ashes (Church) 

Thursday, February 11 8 am Communion Service 
Friday, February 12 8 am Souls to be remembered from All Souls’ Day 
Saturday, February 13 5 pm Souls to be remembered from All Souls’ Day  
Sunday, February 14 8:30 am Stephanie McCormick O’Connor, by The Family 
Sunday, February 14 11 am Souls to be remembered from All Souls’ Day 

     

 
 

 

 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR SICK & SHUT-INS, especially: Doris Ellis, 
Peter Brady, Maryanne Mueller, Michael Schafer, John Branicky, Marsha 
Shuler, Dorothy Knaier, Louise Zelonis, Gina Reger, Richard & Antoinette 

Pucillo, Joe Arcara, Lou Williams, Jeanette Dipiano, Susan Dorobiala, Judy Zielinski, 
Jocelyn Tragarz, Sr. Mary Dee, Allison Kruger, Jill Janik, David Dobson, Colette Longboat, 
Kathy Grover-Castro, Jim Moeller, Linda Bettinger, Mario Nunez, Sarah Friedhaber, Jason 
Estabrook, Crystal Oats,  Bill Petrie,  Margo McClelland, David Kroll, Dave Isbrandt, Bill 
Kegler, Mike Slawinski, Bill Henning, Dolores Lewandowski, Don Murray, Faith Smith, 
Grace Finch, Heather Nichter, Joan Kazmierczak, Pat Whittington, John Nichter, Loretta 
Ellis, Nora Vogel, Amy Gottstine, Kevin Cluett, Dottie Gottstine and Diane Washburn. 
 

MEDICINES FOR HAITI We’re collecting over-the-counter medicines for our twin Haitian 
parish of St. Michael the Archangel on the weekends of February 6 - 7, 
13 - 14 and 20 - 21. We need tylenol, ibuprofen, antacids, vitamins, 
cold and cough medicines, eye and ear drops, antifungal creams, 
antibiotic creams, hydrocortisone cream and any other new and 
unopened medicines. Toothbrushes and toothpaste are also needed. 

Please place your donations in the box in the back of the church during the above 
weekends, and the collected items will be sent to Haiti on the sea container in April. Thank 
you all for your donations; the people of our twin parish greatly appreciate your generosity. 
 

BREAD OF LIFE OUTREACH CENTER is having a Book, Bangle and Bake Sale on 
Saturday, Feb 13th from 10 am – 3 pm. We will have gently used books, 
jewelry, local artisans and crafters, vendors and baked goods! MIKEYS BBQ 
food truck will offer pulled pork, burgers and Italian sausage! Mark your 
calendar and stop in for a bright break in this long winter.  

Interested crafters can call June at 536-5402. 

The next First Friday Mass is March 4th at 9:00 am in the Chapel. 

Confession: Saturday from 4:00 - 4:30 pm 
 



    

       Thank you to the adults, teens and families 
 who registered for 

Living the Eucharist!  
 

Adult participants: If you haven’t already, pick up your 
resource book and group information in the Gathering Space. 

 

Parents: Pick up your Home Activity Book. 
 

Daily devotional booklets, From Exodus to Easter, are still available. 
Pick up a copy today in the Gathering Space. 

 

Living the Eucharist begins the week of February 8th.  

 

Please support this ministry by praying the Living the Eucharist prayer every day. 
 

 
SUNDAY!! SUPER BOWL SUNDAY 

PANCAKE BREAKFAST & THEME BASKET AUCTION! 
 

Get your tickets at the door on Sunday, Feb. 7th! 
Adults $6 , children under 10 - $4.00 
9:00 am ï 1:00 pm  or until sold out.  

The menu includes: Pancakes, Sausage, Eggs and Beverages  

Get ready for the big game with a hearty breakfast, and take a shot at winning 
one of our great Theme Baskets, too! 

» » » » » »   Thanks for your support of our major parish fundraiser!    « « « « « «    

 
 

Stations of the Cross Schedule for Lent 
 
 

February 12 after 8:00 am Mass in Chapel Hosted by the Rosary and Altar Society 
 
February 19  7:00 pm in Chapel Hosted by the St. Vincent de Paul Society 
 
February 26 7:00 pm in Church Children's Stations of the Cross 
 (6:00 pm Soup & Bread Dinner hosted by K-7 GIFT teachers, children & families) 
 
March 4 7:00 pm in Church Hosted by the St. George Social Group 
 
March 11 7:00 pm in Church Hosted by Parish Council/Liturgy Committee 
 
March 18 7:00 pm in Church Shadow Stations of the Cross 
        (6:00 pm Soup and Bread Dinner hosted by Youth GIFT and their families) 



OUR MISSION OF MERCY We ask our St. George family to be generous as possible so we 
can fulfill our mission of mercy as we journey in faith together. Christ be our Light. Last 
weekend’s offerings totaled $4,383.00. We sincerely appreciate your continuing generosity!  
 

THANK YOU FROM CATHOLIC RELIEF SERVICES Thank you for your generous support 
of The Catholic Relief Services Collection. Offerings totaled $672.00 Through 
your generosity, families will be reunited, valuable life skills will be taught to those 
seeking a better life, and many will have vital humanitarian needs met. Please 
visit www.usccb.org/catholic-relief to learn how your donations make a 
difference and help Jesus in disguise. 

 

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DE PAUL In the Gospel today, the disciples 
decide to leave everything to follow Jesus. We are also called to follow 
Jesus, who tells us that “whatever you do to the least of mine, you do for 
me.” Your gift to the poor can bring the love and peace of Jesus to 
those who live in fear and doubt, loneliness and dread. 
 

YEAR OF MERCY: Focus on The Corporal Works of Mercy 
Bury the Dead - No doubt most of us make sure that our relatives and friends have a 
proper funeral service. But we also need to be aware of the needs of those who are 
grieving: struggling to "bury their dead" emotionally. Grieving can be a long and arduous 

process; shedding tears at a funeral rarely completes it. We need to help one 
another to truly bury our lost loved ones by letting go of them, entrusting them 
to the hands of our merciful Creator and Savior. That takes friendship—a 
patient friendship that keeps on visiting the bereaved, keeps on helping them 
dry their tears, even when the grieving process takes many months or even 
years. This is a precious work of mercy: to help one another emotionally "bury 
the dead," entrusting them finally to the merciful Heart of the Redeemer. 

 

In this regard there is something very powerful about the Catholic tradition of offering 
Masses for the eternal repose of souls. Contact the parish office to arrange this for your own 
departed loved one or for that of a friend or relative. 

(Excerpted from www.thedivinemercy.org.) Learn more at www.yearofmercy.org. 
Letôs all make a concerted effort to perform these beautiful Works of Mercy. 

 

TRAVEL WITH CHRIST THE KING SEMINARY TO LOURDES & ITALY 
Please join us. Christ the King Seminary will host a pilgrimage to France and Italy in the 
summer of 2016 in observance of the Year of Mercy. The trip will include visits to 
Lourdes, Avignon, Nice, Florence, Assisi and Rome over the course of 12 days. Rev. 
Joseph Gatto, President-Rector of the seminary and Rev. Msgr. Richard Siepka, Director 
of Spiritual Formation, will serve as hosts. The group will depart from Toronto on Sunday, 
June 12th and return Thursday, June 23rd. Initial reservations are due by February 1.  For 
further details and reservation information, see the attached brochure, visit www.cks.edu or 
call Nadine Oates at the seminary at 655-7092. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: THE TUESDAY MORNING PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY will 
not be meeting through Lent. Meetings resume Tuesday, March 29th at 9 am.   

http://www.usccb.org/catholic-relief
www.thedivinemercy.org
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